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COVID19 Update 

 

Dear Colleagues,  

 

The health and safety of our community is very important. The University continues to be 

committed to keeping our campus community healthy and informed of significant new 

developments with regards to the COVID-19 disease. We are monitoring developments 

about the disease and will share information as it arises. 

 

At our campus, we have a number of experts who have the necessary experience to 

provide factual information about COVID-19 disease, including Professor Christine 

Carrington, Molecular Genetics and Virology expert here at our campus.  

 

See her shed light on the Coronavirus in this CNC3 special, Coronavirus in the Caribbean by 

clicking here.  

 

Look out for future updates.  
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